
Memorandum of Understanding 

 

Between 

 

Regional District of Central Okanagan (RDCO) 

and 

B.C. Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals, Kelowna, B.C. 

(SPCA) 
 

 

It is agreed that RDCO and SPCA, wish to work cooperatively in providing protective 

services, care and education services, and spay and neutering services for the dog and cat 

population within the boundaries of the Regional District of Central Okanagan. 

 

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) provides for the following to be undertaken 

by each party: 

 

RDCO agrees to provide funding to the SPCA in the amount of Seventy-Five Thousand 

Dollars ($75,000) each year for the calendar years of 2019, 2020 and 2021, in exchange 

for the funding, the SPCA agrees to provide, to the satisfaction of the RDCO: 

 

 A spay and neuter program - $55,000 

 An animal care education program - $20,000 

 

In addition, the RDCO agrees to provide funding to the SPCA in the amount of 

Seventeen -Thousand Dollars ($17,000) each year for the calendar years of 2019, 2020 

and 2021 in exchange for the SPCA providing adoption services for dogs from RDCO 

Dog Control. 

 

The SPCA will annually provide an annual update to Regional District staff on the 

program. 

 

This agreement will expire on December 31, 2021. 

 

 

Signed on behalf of the Regional District of Central Okanagan and the SPCA: 

 

_______________________________________  ________________ 

Gail Given, Chair       Date 

 

_______________________________________  ________________ 

Brian Reardon, Chief Administrative Officer    Date 

Regional District of Central Okanagan 

 

 

_______________________________________  ________________ 

Authorized Signature, SPCA      Date 

 


